
Seasons Greetings! View this email in your browser

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you, our valued

Customer for your continuous support this year and we look

forward to working with you again in 2021.

We will be closing on the 24th of December
2020 and will re-open on the 4th of January

2021.

Wishing you a blessed 2021!

Develop your PEOPLE, Develop your TALENT, Develop your ORGANISATION

and Develop our YOUTH

CLICK HERE TO CONTACT US NOW!

WE ALSO OFFER OVER 20 BUSINESS SKILLS COURSES. CLICK
HERE FOR MORE INFORMATION.
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Contact us today for more information on our various courses:

Rosemary Monyane - Office Administrator
info@liderazgo.co.za

011 864 0069 / 011 908 0295

Website:
www.liderazgo.co.za

Accredited with:

unsubscribe from this list update subscription preferences

This email was sent to <<Email Address>>

why did I get this? unsubscribe from this list update subscription preferences

Liderazgo - Skills Development · PostNet Suite 146 · Private Bag 1569 · Glenvista, Gauteng 2058 · South Africa

Subscribe Past Issues RSSTranslate


